
Return to Midwifery: Example advert for NHS Jobs  

Please add standard information that you would usually include in adverts about your Trust 

here. 

 

Were you previously a registered midwife but have had a career break? 

Would you like to recommence your career as a midwife? 

We currently have opportunities for previously registered midwives who would like to undertake 

their clinical placements at (Insert Trust/Location). 

The Return to Practice course starts in September 2021 at Kingston and St Georges or January 

2022 at University of Greenwich, both of which consists of a theoretical component which is 

delivered by the University. 

The practical component of the programme includes working and learning in clinical practice 

areas to support your learning and achieve the required clinical competencies. The amount of 

time in practice will vary depending on how long you have been out of practice and whether you 

choose to work the practice hours part or full time.  

The Return to Practice programme is funded by Health Education England, and successful 

applicants will receive a bursary payment of £650 to support study costs. 

On successful completion of the programme you will regain your NMC registration and you may 

be able to get a permanent position within our Trust as a Band 5 Registered Midwife. 

More information in the first instance can be found in this additional document with this advert. 

For further questions please Contact (add relevant contact details here)  

Interviews will be held on (add details here: for example when, where) 

 

Please include any other details about the interview here. 


